by the October meeting because this will really be only October and November for consideration of that draft, and its final revision, since we must have the month of December for final work of the Committee on Style and editing, printing, and so forth. This means it will not be possible for us to have a meeting on some tentative drafts of separate parts of the Constitution which has not yet been submitted to you prior to the full draft to be considered at the October meeting. With this in mind, the staff will endeavor to work closely with each Committee and the Chairman of each Committee and with the Committee on Style in the next few weeks and circulate to each Member as far in advance of the next meeting as possible a complete draft of the Constitution.

We will probably do this even though we are unable at that time to send out the detailed reports of each Committee. We think it is important that the Commission Members before the next meeting have an opportunity to get a bird's-eye view of the entire document and to be thinking about it before they start further, final consideration of the detailed reports that will be con-

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

11

12

13

14

15

16

17

18

19

20

21